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February 2, 1979

Dr. Hugh Pratt, Medical Department

Brookhaven National Laboratories

Upton, New York 11973

Dear Hugh,

I discussed your interest in an intercsiciplinary team

From a University acting as a sub-contractor to Brookhaven

with Dr. John V. Grimaldi, Director of Degree Programs in

our Institute of Safety and Systems Management. An interesting

linkage is that he, and the USC Medical School, are already
in discussions with U.C. Irvine for establishment of a

medical systems delivery unit,with research associated.

intends to contact you upon your return From Kwajalein
He

€about

end February) and arrange a visit to Brookhaven for some
ex Jloratory discussions.

My January 29th memo, copy attached, was used asa vehicle

for my discussion with him. I am providing you a copy, in the

blind, in the event that I may have some inaccuracies and you

can correct them on your initial contact with Dr. Grimaldi.
If you wanted to contact him, his number at the University

is 213/741-6182 or 6384. My contact number in California until
March 26th when Sue and I leave for four months in Korea is

714/795-3403. We will be in Reno (my family) for some of the
time at 702/323- 7755.

I have both a professional and personal interest in the

development of your program, Hugh, and would appreciate being

put on your mailing list for relevant information. If my schedule
with USC could be worked out, Sue and I would enjoy direct
participation as a Systems Analyst-Medical Administrator team -

but that would have to be under the auspices of the Institute

of Safety and Systems Management.
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Warmest Regardsy

ZEA. Dare
ROBERT M. KRONE, Ph.D./
Assistant Professor of,

Systems Management: -

» Western Repion o facific Region

University Park HiQ bth ABS (PACAF)

hos Angeles, CA 90007 APO San Francisco, CA 90515
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e Eastern Region

5510 Columbia Pike

Arlington, VA 22204


